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ARTC Employees & Contractors  
20 March 2023 

 
The purpose of this notice is to provide an update on upcoming changes to the ARTC matrices. 

Following the RIW News update on 19 January 2023, ARTC matrices are currently being reviewed and 

updated to align with company requirements and industry standards.  

ARTC will soon release updated matrices for the following: 

• Safeworking 

• Track and Civil  

• Network Control  

• Structures 

 

These will be progressively released so that industry can adopt and update their internal systems and 

processes prior to live dates.  

 

Updates being made to the above matrices include: 

• Job role titles updated for consistency in the RIW System 

• Competency expiry dates aligned to ARTC standards 

• Retired job roles made inactive in RIW System to avoid confusion  

• Mandatory national units of competency added to some job roles 

• Removal of competencies that are not required for job roles. 

Workers will be advised when the updated matrices go live in the RIW System and what they need to do to 

continue to hold valid ARTC job roles. 

Further communication will also be issued soon outlining the specific changes to the matrices. 

In the meantime, please email any queries to ARTC’s Technical Training Advisor Priya Kosaraju at 

RIWHelp@ARTC.com.au. 

 

 

 

 


